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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL 
6 April 2021 

 
 
Mr. John M. Quinata 
Executive Manager 
A.B. Won Pat International Airport, Guam  
Barrigada, Guam 
 
 
Dear Mr. Quinata, 

 
I wish to extend my congratulations to you and your team at A.B. Won Pat 
International Airport, Guam in becoming accredited in the Airports Council 
International (ACI) Airport Health Accreditation programme.  
 
After reviewing the evidence presented through our evaluation process, your 
airport has shown that it is providing a safe airport experience for all travelers 
which is in line with the recommended health measures established in the ACI 
Aviation Business Restart and Recovery guidelines and ICAO Council Aviation 
Recovery Task Force Recommendations, along with industry best practices. 
 
Your accreditation is valid for the next 12 months. 
 
This programme is designed to help reassure the travelling public that airport 
facilities remain safe and that precautions are being taken to reduce any risk to 
their health. We feel confident your efforts will help us succeed in achieving this 
common goal.  
 
Once again, my thanks and congratulations to all your team. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Luis Felipe de Oliveira 
Director General 
ACI World 


